
Cemetery Trustees 
March 21, 2017  
Meeting Minutes-Draft 
 
 
Meeting opened at 6:30PM 
 
In attendance were Chairman Weeks, Guy Pike, Charlotte Allen, and Trustee of Trust Fund Peter Sluski 
 
Draft minutesmof the 7March 17 meeting were approved with spelling and punctuation corrections. 
 
An invoice from Attorney Puffer was approved for,payment. Amount $300 
 
Discussion of the Abandonment/reversal of abandonment of the Thompson Moulton Cemetery brought 
Charlotte up to date. Although notified, R. Scott Thompson did not attend. 
 
Guy presented a list of suggested regulations to be posted at the Townhouse Cemetery. This will be 
finalized at the next meeting. 
 
It was determined that Sue will continue as Chairman, Guy as Secretary. 
 
Various items were discussed in order to bring Charlotte up to date and Charlotte had some very 
pertinent questions which were answered. 
 
As always, public input/ comment is encouraged. 
 
The next meeting is on April 4, 2017 at 6:30 PM 
 
Submitted by Guy Pike, Secretary, Cemetary Trustees 
 


